
Victoria Voice of Women April 10, 1971 

Events to note: 

1)' The Annual General Meeting of Victoria Voice of Women will 
be held on Wednesday, April 21 at 8 p.m. at the T.M.-Y.W.C.A., 
880 Courtney. Street Theatre will be performing a skit on 
the Calley trial. 

2) International Day of Protest, April 24. Street Theatre will 
be performing around town and would very much appreciated help 
in handing out le,flets. Please phone Richard Rogers, 383-9560. 

3) A friendly reminder - Have You paid your V.O.W. dues yet? 
Please send your membership fee to Mrs. T. Jellicoe, .. . 

#109 - 975 Fairfield 

4) Victoria v.o.w·. needs YOU. Would you be willing to stand for 
the Victoria executive? Please phone Kathleen Ruff, 477-3549. 

5) -Further news of lettuces. We have been to visit the managers of 
all the major supermarkets and wholesalers in Victoria to request 
them to buy head lettuce only with the United Farmworkers' Union 
stamp. rt would help a great deal if you would write to these 
mana~ers expressing your feelings at their practice of buying 
lettuce from those farms where the pickers have been on strike 
for eight months seeking decent working conditions. Here are 
the addresses:-

a) Mr. Bryan, 
Shop Easy, 

c) Mr. Eadie, 
Produce Division 

Manager, 
Woodwards, 

ftQ lf v,~ 

Produce Manage~, 
Malkin's Wholesale, 
846 Viewfield, 
Victoria. 

b J Mr. Jack Fidler, 
District Manager, 
Safeway Stores, 
1641 Fort, 
Victoria. 101 West Hastings, 

Vancouver. 

d) Mr. Merve Hampton, 
Super-Valu, 
Produce Division, 
Kelly-Douglas, 
470 Kingsway, 
Burnaby. 

When you shop, please boycott non-union head lettuce. Ask to see 
if the box it came in bears the black aztec eagle of the farmworkers. 

- We have a film (Huelga) on the conditions of the farmworkers in 
California and their attempts to organize for a better life. We 
would be glad to show this to any group of people. Do you know 
of any club, church, etc. that would be interested. Please phone 
Kathleen Ruff, 477-3549. 

6) The Sandringham strikers are holding a march on Sunday, April 18. 
Thev will be meeting at 2 p.m. at Centennaial Square and marching 
to the park behind Sandringham, where there will be speakers. All 
support is welcomed. 




